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January 31, 2013 

 

 

 

Herminio Pena, Jr. 

3237 – 2
nd

 Avenue S 

Minneapolis MN 55409 

 

VIA EMAIL:  penaherminio@yahoo.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 119 Wyoming Street 

 

Dear Mr. Pena: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 29, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that there will be a re-inspection on February 19, 2013 at 

which time the inspector will do a full Certificate of Occupancy inspection to include the interior 

of the building.  The entire Certificate of Occupancy orders will be reviewed on March 5, 2013 

Legislative Hearing at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  The basement bathroom orders will 

receive an extension.  The other items on the January 18, 2013 order should be addressed as soon 

as they can be.   

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Sean Westenhofer (email) 
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